From: Jackson

 Sent:
 07 November 2023 21:00

 To:
 Planning Planning

 Cc:
 DavidFowler@camden.gov.uk; SaveMuseumStreet@coventgarden.org.uk

 Subject:
 OBJECTION 2023/2510/P + 2023/2653/L - Preservation of High Holborn Trees

Dear Sir or Madam,

I hope this email finds you well.

I am writing to express my deep concerns regarding the proposed construction of a 74m high office building at One Museum Street, which necessitates the removal of several beautiful, mature trees on High Holborn street. As a resident of High Holborn street, I believe it is imperative to consider the long-term impact of such a decision on the aesthetics of the surrounding areas and the environment.

Preserving these trees is crucial. They have played a vital role in maintaining a healthy and pleasant environment for our residents. If construction is deemed necessary, I kindly request that you explore alternative options that allow these trees to coexist with the development. It is possible to design the project in a way that respects and preserves these natural assets, thereby ensuring a sustainable and attractive living environment for the community.

Thank you for your consideration,

Sincerely, Jackson Ikenberry